
CALL FOR PAPERS
The Nu-Sigma Chapter of Phi Alpha Theta invites you to attend the annual regional

conference scheduled for Saturday, 5 April at West Chester University. 
We welcome both undergraduate and graduate students. 

Members of Phi Alpha Theta only are eligible for paper prizes.      
This year’s conference begins West Chester University’s commemoration of America’s

Semiquincentennial. The Battles of Lexington and Concord transpired in April 1775. 
The conference will feature a special poster board session, open to all students, 

whether presenting a paper or not. 
Poster entries are eligible for awards and should  focus on

 “The University at America’s 250th.” 
Potential themes include:
Learn and Inform History

Understand and Cultivate Diversity
Engage and Sustain Community

Special guests will include Dr. Paul Kahan, director of the American Helicopter Museum
and Education Center who will talk about his recent publication: 

Philadelphia: A Narrative History
Phi Alpha Theta members presenting papers for prize consideration should submit their

papers (double-spaced, capped at 2,500 words, excluding citations) by 
Monday, 10 March 2025 to Dr. Kodosky at rkodosky@wcupa.edu

Don’t delay, register today! 
(Or at least by 3 March 2025)

Greetings Fellow Historians!

2025 Phi Alpha Theta Regional Conference
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